
  

December 24, 2015                                                       MEDIA RELEASE 

Phone Lines Operational at Ministry’s Head Office 

Members of the public are advised that the phone lines of the Ministry of Energy 

and Energy Industries, Port-of Spain offices are once again operational. 

 

Members of the public can contact our Port-of-Spain offices at 623-6708 or via 

email at info@energy.gov.tt. 

 

 

 

For Further Information Kindly Contact 

Corporate Communications 

Ministry Of Energy and Energy Industries 

info@energy.gov.tt 

624-6147  
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